
From: Marcie Pridding  
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 3:40 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Neighbourhood and Innovation Grants 

  

Hi there,  

  

I wanted to voice my concern over these funding opportunities potentially being 
cancelled just to save less than $5 a month. I think they can find savings, or perhaps 
revenue generating, opportunities elsewhere.  

  

Please do not cut these community building grants - life will be way more depressing 
without them.  

  

Marcie 
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